
 

Community Engagement Summary 
Peguis First Nation 
Licensing and Environmental Assessment 

Date Methods of Engagement 

March 26, 2010 Letter from Manitoba Hydro to Peguis First Nation 
May 17, 2010 Fax from Manitoba Hydro to Peguis First Nation indicating that they would like to set up a 

meeting to provide an update on Bipole III 
July 7, 2010 Letter from Peguis indicating that Peguis is interested in participating in the consultation 

activities for Bipole III in particular a land use study 
August 8, 2010 Letter and newsletter from Manitoba Hydro advising that a final preferred route for the Bipole III 

Transmission line has now been selected and indicating that Manitoba Hydro could share project 
information  

March 15, 2013 Meeting with Peguis First Nation to discuss building a working relationship for future projects 
June 26, 2013 Response from Manitoba Hydro to Councillor Sutherland's May 17, 2013 letter 
July 4, 2013 Follow up meeting with Peguis First Nation to discuss building a working relationship for future 

projects 
October 7, 2013 Letter from Peguis First Nation to Manitoba Hydro sent to Peguis in response to the June 26, 

2013 letter 
November 20, 2014 MH sent a letter and email to Peguis First Nation requesting to meet with the community to 

review the EPP. The letter was accompanied with a link to the following documents: the 
Transmission Access Management Plan, the Bipole III Environmental Protection Plan, the Bipole 
III Transmission Line Construction Environmental Protection Plan (CEnvPP) for Segments S1 and 
S2, and the Culture and Heritage Resource Protection Plan (CHRPP). A copy of the sample 
questionnaire that MH uses to assist with developing a community appropriate protocol for the 



 

Date Methods of Engagement 

CHRPP was also enclosed. A copy of the Access Management brochure was also sent. 
Representatives from Peguis First Nation acknowledged receipt of the letter and email.  

January 7, 2015 Meeting with Manitoba Hydro and Peguis First Nation. Peguis First Nation representatives 
requested that an EPP meeting be held in April. 

 

During previous discussions with Peguis First Nation regarding Bipole III, key topics included employment and business opportunities 
and Manitoba Hydro did not note any EPP related concerns, however, Manitoba Hydro continues to have discussions with Peguis 
First Nation and looks forward to meeting to further discuss the Environmental Protection Program. 


